
 

 

 

January 14, 2019 

 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 
 
Beginning on Monday, January 28, 2019, the Airport’s east runway, Runway 1R/19L will be 
closed continuously. We anticipate this closure to continue through Thursday, February 28, 
2019 (32 days total).  
 
This closure is necessary to accomplish work associated with a multi-year taxiway project 
that has been ongoing since 2017, which includes a taxiway-renaming project that requires 
the removal and replacement of dozens of directional and location signs along the east 
runway.  
 
During this closure, all air traffic will utilize the Airport’s west runway, Runway 1L/19R 
and/or Runway 10-28, the Airport’s east-west runway.  
 
As always, weather conditions and other factors will contribute to how quickly the required 
work can be accomplished.    
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  

   
Adam Bouchard  

Director of Operations   

 


